
 

 

 

MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION OF THE  

 

LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 

 

 

 
 

Decision Taken: 26 October 2012 

 

USE OF 2011-12 REVENUE UNDERSPEND 

 

This Decision relates to the Report of the Corporate Leadership Team 
issued on 18 October 2012. 

 

 

DECISION MADE 

 
1. That the proposal for Legal Advice on Strategic Sites Work to the 

value of £20,000 of the net revenue underspend be approved. 
 

2. That the remaining proposals for the use of the net revenue 

underspend be referred to the Corporate Services Overview & 
Scrutiny Committee for consideration and recommendation back to 

me. 
 
 

I have read and approved the above decision which differs from the 
recommendations set out in the report for the following reason(s):- 

 
To obtain a wider Member view on the allocations for the underspend. 

 
 
 

Signed:  
 Councillor Christopher Garland 

 

 

 

 
Full details of the decision made can be found in the accompanying document(s) 

to this Decision Notice.  The link to these documents can be found here – 

http://meetings.maidstone.gov.uk/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=17439&Opt=0  
 

 
Should you be concerned about this decision and wish to call it in, please submit 
a call in form signed by any two Non-Executive Members to the Head of Change 

and Scrutiny by: 2 November 2012 
 

 


